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31st January 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Snow Procedures 
 
As you are aware, the current weather forecast is indicating that we may experience issues over the next 24 hours. 
The school will always aim to remain open in the event of snow, however, the severity will dictate what action the 
school takes in light of the safety of all our students and staff. 
 
Please initially check our school website http://www.st-petersschool.co.uk for the most up-to-date information and 
our school Twitter account. A Schoolcomms will be sent with any further details. 
 
Please be assured that in the event of the day-to-day running of the school being impeded, then we will inform you 

of any updates as soon as possible. I appreciate that this situation may cause stress and inconvenience, however, 

we are beholden to the ever-changing weather. 

Thank you in advance for your support and patience on this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr T Miller 
Headteacher 
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